5th Grade Parent Night
Tuesday, December 12, 2017 - 6:00-7:00 p.m.
(Kennedy Space Center Field Trip Meeting to follow at 7:00 p.m.)
The Villages Charter School 4th & 5th Grade Center

Come join us for a fun and informative night every fifth grade parent will want to attend.
Parents should report to the location of the student’s homeroom teacher (further
directions will be given upon arrival). Details of the sessions are as follows:

e Growth Mindset: The ELA teachers will present information on growth mindset
to help parents with encouraging their students to have a positive outlook on
learning as they end elementary school and are preparing for their transition into
middle school. Bring your smartphone to participate in the presentation.

e Science Lab: The Science teachers will involve parents in a science lab using
the scientific method and observations. This demonstrates how science
experiments give students the opportunity to apply their knowledge and gain a
deeper understanding of the science standards taught in the classroom.

Immediately following 5th Grade Parent Night will be the Kennedy Space Center Field
Trip Meeting for parents of students going on the trip. The meeting will be from
7:00-7:30pm in the 4th & 5th Grade Center cafeteria.

These opportunities will count as informational parent involvement hours. Please bring
and have your scan cards ready to aid with the sign in process. Because of limited
space and our desire for parents to soak up the important information, we strongly
encourage only the parent attend. The information presented at the field trip meeting will
also be covered in the classroom prior to the trip. Childcare will not be provided, please
plan accordingly.



